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Welcome to the start of a beautiful new term at Little Hearts Kindergarten!  

It is a great pleasure to see our little ones again. We warmly welcome all our new 

children, and pray that the foundation they receive here will always prove beneficial to 

all their future endeavours.  

Our dear parents, we look forward to meeting you regularly as we work together 

towards a better future for our children. 

DEAR PARENTS, 

 

Please ensure your child carries his/ 
her mask daily, labeled with their 
name to avoid  mixing up with 
others. 

Kindly ensure your child’s clothes, 
especially track suits, are well 
labelled with his/her full names.  

Ensure your child brings their own 
water bottle daily. 

Pack a change of clothes for your 
child daily, especially those below 
the age of four. 

Kindly ensure your child is well-
groomed. He/she should be neatly 
dressed and have clean hair and 
nails. 

Please Note... 
 

In addition to the  fun and educational 

school trips which take place every 

term, we have some  exciting events 

lined up for our children this term. 

Please take note of the following dates: 

 

Wednesday, 3rd August 2022 

PP2 Verse Speaking Contest  

(Only PP2 Students and Parents) 

 

Saturday, 10th September 2022 

Annual Sports Day 

Save the date! 
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Extra Curricular activities will resume this week. 

Every Friday, we will be sending you pictures of all the activities your child is 

engaged in during the course of the week, via WhatsApp. 

If you would like to enroll your child in any of our optional activities, kindly confirm 

with the school office. 

ACTIVITIES 

Activity Day and Time Requirements 

Skating Tuesday Mornings Complete Skating Kit 

Little Chefs Club Wednesday Mornings Lunch Box 

Martial Arts Thursday Mornings Martial Arts Uniform and Boxing Gloves 

Art & Craft Friday Mornings All materials provided 

 

 

In March this year, we launched the first edition of our 

Annual Year Book. It contained pictures of our little ones, 

photo archives from 1999, messages from our 2001 

graduates and much more! We thank our parents for 

supporting this new development and helping in making 

it a success. 

In November 2022, we will, God willing, be launching the 

second edition! This will highlight all the events that took 

place over the course of the year and a lot more. Any 

parents interested in posting a business advert in the 

upcoming Year Book should contact the school office for 

further details.  

Parents willing to write anything for the Year book with 

regards to their experience at Little Hearts Kindergarten, 

etc. are welcome to do so and can forward the same to 

our office. 

annual year book! 

Kindly note that school fees should be cleared by Tuesday, 2nd August 2022 

No installments will be accepted 
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